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The Christmas break is 

approaching and I hear 

the sound of singing 

drifting around school. 

As I type, Nursery and 

Reception are practising 

in the hall, It is very 

challenging for some 

children to stand up and 

perform, whilst others 

relish the prospect! No 

matter how they feel, 

they are all singing with 

great gusto and 

enjoyment. Likewise, 

Year 1 and 2 have been 

challenging themselves 

and performing in front 

of an audience, some of 

them for the very first 

time! 

Parents and carers of 

the cast are very 

welcome to come and 

enjoy their 

performances. We are 

very proud of the 

children. 

R Bainbridge 

Head Teacher 
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SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp Teegan Bunsai – for being a kind 
friend and joining in with lots of 
activities. 

Mrs Beck Holden Bickerdike – for a huge 
improvement in confidence – so 
lovely to see! 

Miss Perry 
Mrs Newby 

Jakub Szymoniak – for consistent 
effort in all his work. 

Miss Daly Carter Bickerton – for amazing 
dedication in our lessons and 
Christmas performance. 

Miss 
Waterworth 

Alessia Stanciu – for writing a 
creative version of the BFG. 

Mr Warden Blaize Tait – for fantastic maths in 
his assessment. 

Mrs Robson Antonio Pronesti – for super 
fractions work. 

Mr Rochfort Manahil Khan – for working hard 
in all lessons. 

 

 Our Reading Stars this week are: 

 

Rec   Morgan Mountford Yr 1    Eirone de Dios 

Yr 2   Marcelina Rinku  Yr 3   Deborah Odemosu 

Yr 4   Liya Sijo Yr 5   Ella-Louise Hannant 

Yr 6   Jenson Jones  

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

95% 
 



 
 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

15th December Grand Christmas Hamper Raffle Draw 

19th December Christmas Dinner 

Nursery Reception Gathering 2.30 pm 

20th December Nativity Years 1 & 2   2.00PM AND 

6.00PM 

21st December Pantomime for whole school with 

Christmas Jumpers 

22nd December Holiday 

9th January Return to school 

26th January Bag2school 

 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 

Rec 94% 

Yr 1 97% 

Yr 2 95% 

Yr 3 94% 

Yr 4 92% 

Yr 5 97% 

Yr 6 94% 
 

 

Please 

remember…. if 

you have not 

ordered a 

Christmas 

Dinner, your 

child will need 

to bring a 

packed lunch on 

19th December. 

 

Parents are very welcome to see  

their Nursery and Reception children 

perform in their Festive Gathering on 

Tuesday 19TH December at 2.30pm 

 

 

We only allow assistance 

dogs on school premises. 

Please do not bring any 

other dogs to school. This 

is a health and safety 

matter. 

 

 

Head Lice 
We are asking everyone to check hair 

and work together to eradicate this 

problem. PLEASE TREAT CHILDREN 

WHERE NECESSARY. THANK YOU. 

 

EYFS are desperate for 

spare jogging 

bottoms/shorts/pants 

for use as emergency 

clothing. 

IF YOUR CHILD HAS 

ANY OF OUR SPARE 

CLOTHES, PLEASE 

WASH AND RETURN 

THEM. 

Year 1 and 2 children should be back in 
school at 5.30 pm on 20th Dec, please, 
for the Nativity. It takes a long time to 
dress them into their costumes! 


